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Reference:   FOI.4351.20 

Subject:    Relocation assistance agreement 

Date of Request: 26 October 2020 
 

Requested: 

 
1. Please can you confirm if you are using relocation service providers (such as BTR International) 

in assisting you with any candidate relocation, both domestically and internationally? 
 

If so please provide a copy of any such agreements with any relocation service providers and 
the trust. 

 
2. Please could you confirm whether the trust has worked with Just-R (https://just-r.com/) during 

the last 36 months. 
 

If so, what staff groups were they recruiting for and how long was the recruitment campaign. 
What were the results of the campaign, and could you provide a copy of their terms of business. 

 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that it does not employ any relocation service 
providers for candidate relocation and has not worked with Just-R during the last 36 months. 
 

 

https://just-r.com/

